Drop-Ship Fees Waived on Brooks Orders
During COVID-19 Crisis

We ship to Business and Residential addresses

For “social-distancing” reasons, many Fire Equipment Distributors are not allowing their
technicians to come to the office to pick up parts. Also many end-user locations are
turning away orders from UPS and other carriers. To help provide a solution, we are
waiving our Drop-Ship Fee during the COVID-19 crisis*. We will Drop-Ship any order
to any Residential or Business address.

Provide any unique ship-to address, on any order, directly at www.BrooksEquipment.com

OR provide the shipping information to your Account Manager

*UPS residential fees and other accessorial fee still apply.
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